
 

 

 
August 2nd, 2018 
 
SDCTA chairman of the Board, Gregory Stein. and President & CEO, Haney Hong, issued the 
following joint statement in response to the California Supreme Court’s ruling today on 
Proposition B: 
 
“The will of the voters in enacting Proposition B is clear, and we are pleased that Proposition B 
remains in effect.  
 
Pension reform reduces pressure on the City of San Diego to cut vital services, like law 
enforcement, parks, and libraries.  Without reform, pension costs will consume the budget. 
 
You can count on SDCTA to work with our elected officials and community organizations to 
ensure that Proposition B’s reforms are responsibly implemented.” 
 
 
 
 
Contact: ​Julian Haddad 
(858) 220-5607 | jhaddad@sdcta.org 
 
About 
The San Diego County Taxpayers Association (@sdcta) is a non-profit, non-partisan 
organization, dedicated to promoting accountable, cost-effective and efficient government and 
opposing unnecessary new taxes and fees. For the last 70 years, the SDCTA has been providing 
information to help educate the public and save the region’s taxpayers millions. Public opinion 
polls consistently rate the SDCTA as the most "influential” and “trusted” public policy 
institution in San Diego. 
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